Welcome to Beatrice Elementary
Dear Parents and Guardians,

As we begin this new chapter together, we are thrilled to warmly welcome each of you
at Beatrice Elementary! This marks a significant moment in our district's history as we
transition into one unified school, Beatrice Elementary.

The move into one building represents more than just a physical merging of spaces. It
embodies our commitment to providing an enriched learning environment that focuses
on growth, fosters safety, equitable services, and efficiency. Every child at Beatrice
Elementary will benefit from an educational experience combining the best educational
practices, an updated learning facility, and the skills of our dedicated staff.

Our journey forward is exciting and filled with opportunities for growth, exploration, and
community building. Together, we will create an environment where students can thrive
academically, socially, and emotionally. Our passionate team is committed to nurturing

your child’s individual strengths and passions, ensuring they reach their fullest potential
in a supportive and inclusive environment.

As we unite as one school building, we celebrate our shared heritage while embracing
the promise of a bright future ahead. Our school's traditions, values, and spirit will
continue to flourish, guided by a collective vision of excellence and achievement.

We invite you to join us in this once-in-a-lifetime journey as partners in your child's
education. What an exciting time to live in Beatrice!

Thank you for entrusting us with the opportunity to watch and assist in your child’s
growth. If you need any assistance or have any questions, please feel free to reach out.
We look forward to a year filled with growth, discovery, and countless memorable
moments at Beatrice Elementary!

Best wishes,

o

James Ford and Missy Timmerman
Principals, Beatrice Elementary




